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 D2. Capacity Buyback Rider CP-IB 

  
WHO MAY TAKE SERVICE: 
Available under a special contract for up to 24 months, as opportunities arise, 
in an amount determined by the Company reflecting the Company's opportunity to 
sell or purchase limited term capacity and the price of other capacity 
alternatives.  This service will be made available to customers submitting 
written bids for additional interruptible load and demand credit rates.  This 
service will be applicable to firm loads that the Company would not approve for 
interruptible service under the demand renomination or initial contract 
provisions of the Cp-I Interruptible Rider.  If the amount of load bid exceeds 
the Company's need for capacity, customer bids will be accepted by the Company 
on the basis of lowest effective demand credit rate taking into account both 
price and the coincidence of the bidder's interruptible load with the Company's 
peak periods.  Where all load at a given effective demand credit rate bid cannot 
be accepted, acceptance will be based on the earliest bid date(s).  Acceptance 
of bids is at the discretion of the Company. 
 
TERRITORY APPLICABLE: 
All territory served in the Company's Iron River District or Integrated 
District. 
 
MONTHLY RATE 
 
Demand Charge/Credit 
 
The level of the monthly demand credit per Kw applied to the firm system demand 
charge for contracted demands under this Rider will be determined by the demand 
credit rate in bids accepted by the Company.  The level of the monthly demand 
credit under this Rider shall not exceed the customer's normal monthly demand 
credit under the Cp-I Rider.  For purposes of contracts under this Rider the 
Minimum Demand Credit paragraph of the Cp-I Rider shall not apply. 
 
RULES AND PROCEDURES 
 
Bid Format 
 
Customers desiring to bid for service under this Rider shall be required to 
include the amount of the applicable load in Kw's, the term of the customer's 
desired contract period, and the level of the monthly demand credit per Kw.  
Bids terminating prior to the Company's desired contract period will not be 
considered.  Bids may be updated or revised in writing at any time. 
 
Contracts 
 
Customers with bids accepted by the Company will sign individual customer 
contracts.  The contracts shall not become effective until the date of the 
Company's limited term capacity need or sale. 
 
General 
 
Except as noted above all rules and procedures of the Cp-I Interruptible Rider 
shall be applicable. 
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